
 

 
ATTENTION GNOCHC PROVIDERS 

SYSTEMATIC ADJUSTMENTS TO PAID CLAIMS 
RA OF 06/02/15 

DHH recently learned that some claims payments for GNOCHC providers were posted to an incorrect 
financial reporting file for Federal reporting of LA Medicaid payments. In order to correct Federal 
reporting, these claims had to be systematically recycled and appear on RA of 06/02/15 for all affected 
providers. These systematic adjustments did not impact provider payments. Payments remain the same. 
The adjustments were strictly to move these payments to the correct file for Federal reporting. No action 
is needed by providers and we apologize for any inconvenience this may cause providers. 
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